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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: 12/11/14 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Subject: Interrupted Burglary Update 
 

Contact:  PIO Brittany Powell 
 Desk  (707) 441-4388 

 Cell  (707) 601-5388 

 

Prepared by: PIO Powell  

 
 

On 12/10/14 at about 4:13 p.m., EPD officers responded to the 1600 block of 7
th
 Street for a 

report of an interrupted burglary.  The victim chased the suspect one block and detained him at 

the 1500 block of 7
th
 Street.  Chad Fraker 29 of Eureka was found to be in possession of the 

victim’s property and was arrested for the burglary.   

Later that evening, officers responded to the 1600 block of 7
th
 Street for an additional burglary 

report to the residence across the street.  The victim reported that the burglary happened 

sometime earlier that day.  Evidence was collected at the scene that links Fraker to the 

burglary.  Additionally, property taken during this burglary had been located amongst the 

property left behind by Fraker during his flight from the earlier reported burglary.   

As of this afternoon, Fraker was still in custody at the Humboldt County Correctional Facility 

and a search warrant was served on his property.  Detectives are currently attempting to obtain 

a bail enhancement for Fraker.   

Most residential burglaries happen during the day while residents are away.  Harden the target 

by locking all doors and windows.   If you see something, say something.  Notify your local 

authorities if you see suspicious behavior in your neighborhood.    
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